
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear College Families, 

 

RE: Changes to the collection and drop off zone at the College  

 

Effective as of Monday, 18th October 2021, the location of the contracted before/after school bus service 

will move from Oakwood Avenue to within the College grounds.  This is to provide a safer drop off and 
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